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For immediate release 
 
 

Dosher Medical Staff, Hospital, Backs Clinic 

SOUTHPORT - Physicians and other providers on the Dosher Medical Staff, along with 

Dosher Memorial Hospital are donating $9,000.00 to New Hope Clinic of Southport, which 

provides medical services to low income and uninsured residents of Brunswick County.     

Sheila Roberts, Executive Director of New Hope Clinic, said, “The funds donated by the 

Dosher Medical Staff and the hospital enable us to provide the quality medical services that 

our community relies on.  We are very grateful for the generosity of Dosher and their staff 

members.”  

Said Lynda Stanley, President and CEO of Dosher, “New Hope is an essential partner in 

providing care to our community, and we are pleased to continue our investment in their 

important work.”    

About Dosher 

Dosher Memorial Hospital of Southport is a critical access hospital serving Smithville Township 

and the surrounding areas. In addition to an emergency department and a 25-bed patient care 

unit, Dosher operates a network of medical and surgical services in our local area which 

includes six primary care clinics, a walk-in clinic, a general surgery practice, and a women’s 

health clinic, with our major service lines including orthopedics, cardiac rehab, physical 

therapy, and hyperbaric wound care.  For more information on hospital services, visit our 

website at Dosher.org.   

About New Hope Clinic 

New Hope Clinic is a volunteer-driven non-profit organization that provides quality medical, 

dental, and pharmacy services to low income, uninsured Brunswick County adults in a caring, 

patient centered environment. For more information on services or how to become a patient, 

go to newhopeclinicfree.org 

 

Editor’s note:  photo on p. 2  

 



 

 

 

Posing with the check are Dosher Chief of Staff Dr. Bryan Satterwhite, New Hope Clinic Executive Director Sheila 

Roberts, Dosher Board of Trustee Chairman Robert Howard, and Dosher President and CEO Lynda Stanley 

 


